Ysgol Rhiwabon Pont Adam Rhiwabon Wrecsam **LL14 6BT** 

Ffon: Wrecsam (01978) 822392

Ffacs: (01978) 814918

e-bost: mailbox@rhiwabon-high.wrexham.sch.uk

www.ysgolrhiwabon.co.uk



Ysgol Rhiwabon Pont Adam Ruabon Wrexham 1114 6BT

Tel: Wrexham (01978) 822392

Fax: (01978) 814918

e-mail: mailbox@rhiwabon-high.wrexham.sch.uk

www.vsgolrhiwabon.co.uk

## Ysgol Rhiwabon

Pennaeth - Melanie Ferron-Evans B.A.(Joint Hons) MSc. N.P.Q.H - Headteacher

6<sup>th</sup> April 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian

We are delighted that you have chosen Ysgol Rhiwabon as the school for your child's secondary education. I hope by now that you have received my letter welcoming your child and family to the Ysgol Rhiwabon Community.

Chances to meet face to face have been very limited over the last two years and you may not have had the opportunity to visit the school and meet us in person. For this reason, we would like to invite you to Ysgol Rhiwabon for a short meeting so you can be introduced to key staff and learn about our exciting transition plans through the next term and into Year 7.

The meeting will be held on Thursday 28th April and there will be two slots available;

Session 1 – 5pm – 6pm, Upper School Gym

Session 2 – 6.15pm – 7.15pm, Upper School Gym

Please confirm your attendance at either Session 1 or Session 2 by emailing Mrs Emma Williams, PA to the Headteacher using the email below;

mailbox@rhiwabon-high.wrexham.sch.uk

Our staff are looking forward to welcoming our youngest members of the school in September. In the meantime we want to reassure you that the transition activities will help to smooth the move from primary to secondary school.

We look forward to meeting you on 28th April.

M. Temm. Ears.

Yours sincerely

**Mrs Ferron-Evans** 

Headteacher